
Dear Elite Parents, 
 

As part of your ESCPO Parent Association dues this year, all families will be provided 

with TWO Parent T-shirts to be worn at Elite hosted and Co-hosted meets.  These T-shirts 

are to be worn exclusively by the Elite parents and should not be worn by Elite 

swimmers or siblings. 
 

Please complete the size for each T-shirt below and return this form to Bill and 

Brandy along with your swimmer registration information by July 15, 2011. 

 

Swimmer’s Last Name:  ______________________  Training Group:  ______________ 

 

T-shirt #1 Size 
 

Adult Size:      S____          M____          L____          XL____         XXL____ 

 

T-shirt #2 Size 
 

Adult Size:      S____          M____          L____          XL____         XXL____ 
 

 

Please contact Carolyn Balbo with questions at cbalbo@comcast.net or (973) 564-7810. 
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